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l'am writing to you about the Powder River Basin Resource Council’s to amend the
Wyoming water quality rules. | am a foreman for a Methane production manufacturing company.
So all that we do is related to the development of CBM.. Iam in charge of 20 + people and our
company employs 50+ people. [am also a husband, and father of three children. This rule
change would be devastating to our company and the economy of Gillette. It would also be
devastating to me, | would lose my career , for which I have worked very hard for the last ten
years to achieve, my family would lose our health insurance, and with the massive loss of work
this rule would inflict I believe it will be very difficult to find an work. This rule could very well
send many people like myself into unemployment and financial ruin. I hope that this rule will not
be approved and that there could be a better way of dealing with any water issues that to put
thousands of hard working, tax paying, voters out of work.

Thank you for your time
J ames Kimb}ey
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